WEST PALM BEACH POLICE PENSION FUND

2100 North Florida Mango Road
West Palm Beach, Florida 33409

Phone: 561.471.0802 FAX: 561.471.5027

LIFE INSURANCE INCREASE

TO: All Retired Members Who Maintained City Life Insurance
FROM: Dave Williams, Plan Administrator
SUBJECT: Life Insurance Increase — PBA Notice

DATE: December 22, 2016

Dear Member:

The PBA is attempting to formulate a list of members who maintained life insurance post-employment. As
this is a direct self-pay benefit, we do not keep a record of participation. The PBA asked the city for the list
through a public records request, but as of this date, the city has failed to comply. As such, I am
conducting this mailout to all retirees. If you DID NOT maintain the life insurance no action is being
requested and this does not apply to you. If you did maintain life insurance coverage please read the
reverse side of this letter and contact the PBA directly without delay.

In closing, on behalf of your Board of Trustees, | wish you a glorious holiday season and a joyful new year.

Please visit us at: www.wpbppf.com
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December 21, 2016

All Retirees of the
West Palm Beach Police Pension Fund

Re: Hartford Life Insurance
Dear Retiree:

Please be advised that the Palm Beach County Police Benevolent Association
(“PBA™) would like to notify all retirees who had the Hartford Life Insurance, the
PBA is looking into suing the City of West Palm Beach regarding the 600% increase
in premiums. To the best of our knowledge, the premium has never been increased
and the understanding upon retirement was if you purchased Life Insurance coverage
and remitted payment upon the due date each year, you were covered for life without
a premium increase.

If we have a viable case, we need the name of each retiree, who had the same
understanding before we can proceed with the lawsuit.

Please notify us as soon as possible (via email if possible) if you had/have the
coverage and are interested in being named in the lawsuit.

Sincerely,

Lt

Ernest W. George
Executive Director

EWG/adt
Attachment

The Voice of Palm Beach County’s Law Enforcement



